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Graham Judge

From: Graham Judge

Sent: Wednesday, 27 April 2016 9:50 AM

To: 'David.Workman@au.knightfrank.com'

Cc: Deanne Frankel

Subject: North Terrace Pre-Gateway Review (15/18304)

David, 

DPE will give Knight Frank a two week extension to submit the additional information.  Information is now due 

Monday 16 May 2016. 

 

Regards 

Graham Judge 

 

Graham Judge 

Senior Planner 

Queanbeyan 

Southern Region 

02 6229 7906 

graham.judge@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

From: David Workman [mailto:David.Workman@au.knightfrank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 26 April 2016 2:17 PM 

To: Graham Judge 
Cc: Deanne Frankel 

Subject: RE: North Terrace Pre-Gateway Review (15/18304) 

 
Afternoon Graham,  
 
Further to the letter received from the Department (copy attached) requesting the additional information be submitted 
by Monday 2nd May, we would greatly appreciate an extension to this deadline by say 2 weeks.  
 
Apologies but the ecological consultants experienced a number of delays in finalising this report. However we expect 
they will provide their report by early next week, thereby enabling us to review and amend the planning report.   
 
Also, we were looking to organise a time to come and discuss the key findings and planning approach with OEH and 
the Department say late next week or the following.  
 
 
Regards 
 

 

David Workman  
Manager NSW 
 
Knight Frank Town Planning 
Level 22, 
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123 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Australia 

T: +61 2 9036 6635 
M:+61 418 116 379 

David.Workman@au.knightfrank.com  
KnightFrank.com.au  

Save a tree - we only print emails we need to. 

 

   

 


